MAARS Club Meeting — June 10, 2022
Reporting: Suzanne Asbury — WOMMA
16 People in Attendance

Officer Reports:

President: No new report

Vice President: No new report

Treasurer: As of May 31, 2022: $2,222.79
Cash in hand $50.00, Checking Account $712.02, Savings $1,000.00 and Repeater Fund $460.77
Incoming funds: None
Known expenses for 2022: $154.28 Equipment insurance

Old Business:

Field Day: Upcoming Field Day to be held June 25-26. Robert Oberle, KISFFE, volunteered to
plan Field Day.

Testing session: A test session will be held on June 11™at the Manhattan Library auditorium from
0900-1200 hours.

Honorary Life Membership: Mike Teopffer, AEOPT, has sent out an email describing a
designation for an honorary life membership. The reasoning for an honorary life membership was
discussed. Requirements under Article XII — Amendments of our constitution were read and discussed.
After discussing the procedure to amend the constitution, the discussion was ended, as there was no
written and signed proposal to submit to the membership.

Fusion Repeater: No update

New Business:

Field Day Dinner: Following a discussion about Field Day set-up and operation, it was decided to
have a dinner on Saturday, June 25", at 1800 hours. The club will provide Brauts/hot dogs, buns,
condiments, plates, napkins, and flatware. Sides and desserts will be provided by attending members.
Members are responsible for their drinks and cups.

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded and passed.

Elmer Hour: A short discussion followed the meeting to educate new operators on proper radio
procedures/etiquette.



